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Albany and Districts Cricket Association (ADCA) Junior Competition  

Breach to the Code of Conduct 
  

The behaviour of all ADCA players, parents and coaches is governed 
by the ADCA Rules and Playing Conditions and the Code of Conduct.  

 
If, as a Player, a Parent or a Coach, you observe a perceived breach of the Code of Conduct, 
whether it relates to a teammate, an opposition player, a parent in your team or the opposition 
team, your Coach or the opposition’s Coach, you are able to report this.  

 
All reports must be received within 24 hours of the perceived breach of the Code of Conduct.  
Any reports made after this time will not be considered.  
 
Once the incident has been reported to the ADCA JSC, a decision will be made as to whether the 
incident, as reported, does constitute a breach to the Code of Conduct, and what further investigation 
is required and what action will be taken.  
 
The Team Manager / Coaches Coordinator will be advised of the outcome, and who will, in turn, advise 
the person reporting the breach what decision has been made by the ADCA JSC.  
 
If a breach is deemed to have occurred, the person breaching their respective Code of Conduct will be 
advised of the penalty to be applied by the ADCA JSC.  
 

All deliberation and decisions relating to the report will be finalised within 72 hours of having 

received the report. 

 

How to Report a Breach  
 
For Breaches to the Player Code of Conduct:  
Advise YOUR Team Manager (if a player or a coach) or your Player’s Team Manager (if a parent) either 
directly or by email. The Team Manager will then report via email to the ADCA JSC where the incident 
will be discussed.  
 
For Breaches to the Parent Code of Conduct:  
Advise YOUR Team Manager (if a player or a coach) or your Player’s Team Manager (if a parent) who 
will then report via email to the ADCA JSC where the incident will be discussed.  
 
For Breaches to the Coach Code of Conduct:  
Report directly via email to the ADCA JSC aca.juniorsubcommittee@gmail.com where the incident will 
be discussed.  
 

The ADCA Junior Competition Umpires will report directly to the Junior Umpire Coordinator, on any 
breach to Player, Parent or Coach Code of Conduct, and which will then be reported to the ADCA JSC 

where the incident will be discussed.  
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